
Notice 
 
This is to notify to the applicants seeking admission in LL.B. 1st year course that The 3rd list 
admissions scheduled to be held on 1st and 2nd August are postponed. The new date will be 
announced later subject to the availability of seats. 
 
 
Prof. Ved Kumari  
Head & Dean 
Faculty of Law 
             
 


